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Dear team, with due respect, I do think this needs to continue, it is all well and good to hope that
occupational health and safety standards are so wonderful that everyone who needs wears
hearing protection, the reality is this is not the case.
I do feel that baseline hearing tests do need to remain.
Kind Regards,
Brenda
 

 

Dr Brenda Murrison
Founder and CEO Brecken Health Group
MBChB DRCOG MRCGP FRACGP GAICD MBA 
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